
 

 
The 

UniBE Cluster for Cardiovascular Research 
 

is pleased to announce that 
 
 

Prof. Dr. med. Catherine Gebhard 
Cardiovascular Gender Medicine 

 
Center for Molecular Cardiology, University of Zurich 

Department of Nuclear Medicine, University Hospital Zurich 
 
 

will give a 
 

Seminar 
 

entitled 
 
 

Ischemic heart disease:  
Do we need a gender-specific treatment? 

 
on 

 
Thursday 4 July 2019 at 12:30 

in the MEM building (Murtenstrasse 35),  
Maurice E. Müller-Haus Seminarraum H 813 

 
 

Everybody is welcome! 
 
Contact:  
PD Dr. phil. nat. Sarah Longnus, Department of Cardiovascular Surgery 
sarah.longnus@insel.ch   
 
PD Dr phil nat Ange Maguy, Department of Physiology, University of Bern 
maguy@pyl.unibe.ch 
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